
February 13,2023 

 

To, 

Sir Raymund Balicha 

Rotary Club Multinational Manila 

 

Subject: Letter of gratitude  

 

Greetings!  

 

I, Rizza B. Tariman, 20 years old from Barangay Pooc, City of Santa Rsosa Laguna, currently a 

3rd year College at Pamantasan ng Cabuyao taking up Bachelor of Secondary Education Major 

in English, am writing this letter to express my deepest gratitude for buying me a laptop that is 

really needed in my studies. I feel extremely honored for your help and support. It truly means to 

me. As a future educator, I am required to create a large number of documents and reports in 

order to become acquainted with the process. My family cannot afford to buy me a laptop since 

we are not that financially stable. My father is just a construction worker and my mother is a 

housewife. I have five siblings, one older sister and four younger brothers. This is why I had to 

seek your assistance for me to be able to obtain a laptop. No words could possibly express how 

happy I was when I was informed that my request for laptop had been approved by Rotary Club 

Multinational Manila. Your generosity encourages me not only to continue to be hopeful, but also 

to continue on my academic path as a future educator. I thank you from the bottom of my heart.  

 

Thank you for all the support! Your sponsorship makes my college career possible! I am so 

grateful! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rizza B. Tariman 

 

 

  



 


